
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for 

life 

 

The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 
Tel: 01736 810486 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday 10th January 2024 
 
 

Dear Families, 
 
 

Read Write Inc Phonics for Parents Workshop: 18th January 
 
 

On Thursday morning (18th January) there will be a phonics open session for parents. 

This is the second phonics session we have held this year – the previous workshop was in 

September. This session is aimed at those who were unable to attend last time but you are 

very welcome to join us again. It would be lovely if you did! 

 

This is a valuable opportunity to find out more about how children are taught to read using 

phonics. Parents are encouraged to remain in school after drop-off and observe the first 

learning session of the day where the phonics learning process will be demonstrated 

and explained. Understanding the process will help you to support your child when reading 

at home. We will also talk about the books children bring home in book bags and the online 

videos that so many of you have been using over the past few months. 
 

We are looking forward to seeing you in the classroom. Thank you for your support. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Miss Ferguson 


